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One of my fondest memories of special groups or individuals leading worship was the once a year 
invite to the BSU at Tennessee Tech. This was a yearly invite and God‟s people and myself were 
blessed and touched. 
 
Sunday morning I attended the 11:15 service at Immanuel and ended up wiping away tears of joy 
and thankfulness as to what God is doing on the Cumberland campus. We have a group of 
students who love Jesus and live out their faith daily on campus. In the 10:00 service two of our 
students followed their Savior and Lord in baptism! While college campuses have closed down 
their ministries we have students who are telling their life changing story! And God is moving! 
 
The good news is this team of students are AVAILABLE to come to the church you attend and 
lead your worship. Plus they are free UNLESS you want to take a love offering for Cumberland 
BCM.  
 
Do not miss out on their stories and music and message. Contact Darrin Reynolds or the 
Associational office and we will work with the best time for you. These students have a testimony 
that is continually flowing out of them. 
   

From Your Missionary…BSU/BCM 

  



 

 

Happy Spring! 
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Church Histories – if you have not emailed 
one to the office, please do it. We want to 
include all 43 of our Associational churches 
in the book. 
 

Church descendants – if you are related to 
one of the “originals” or know someone who 
is, please let us know. We want to recognize 
them at the Celebration. 
 

Roc Collins, Preaching 
Mark Caruth, Worship Leader 

Randy Davis, Special Guest 
 

May 23 at First, Lebanon 5:00 – 7:00 
 

Because of Covid and peoples‟ concerns 
 this service will be virtual, also. 

100th Celebration Executive Board 
April 15 11:00 am 

 
Don Owens Building at Immanuel 

 
Don Mathis, preaching 

Deanna Mathis, special music 
 

Bro. Don recently announced his retirement at First, 
Watertown effective the end of April. He and his wife 

have blessed us and served faithfully in our Association. 

 
 
 

Jimmy Floyd Center 
 

March 21   5:30 – 7:00 
 

After over a year of sitting we are ready to 
WORSHIP and get some fun EXERCISE.  This 
is for any special need individual. It is a special 

night for all. 

Special Needs Night of Worship 
 

 Annie Armstrong 
Offering 

 for Home Missions 
 

This year’s Goal: 
 

$70 Million 

 

CROSSOVER WEEKEND 
June 12-13 

Crossover Lebanon Zoom Call  
March 17 10:00 AM 

 
25,000 gospel conversations in four years! Join us for a Zoom call on March 17 at 10 AM as we converse with Ross 
Ramsey, Minister of Education at First Baptist Church in Allen, Texas. His church went from having relatively little 
evangelistic activity to in the past few years training hundreds of church members (plus hundreds more from other 
churches) and having dozens from the church teaming up twice a week to evangelize their city. Hear their story and 
how this can happen in Wilson County as well! Ross will lead an evangelism training and outreach for us on June 12 as 
part of Crossover before the Southern Baptist Convention. 

 
NAMB Training April 12 9:30 – 11:30 

Hillcrest Baptist Church 
An informative meeting providing information for local crossover events June 12 & 13. 

 

Encounter Camp 2021 
Cumberland University 

June 28-July 2 
Cost: $150 

Camp to include Bible Study, Worship, Rec, 
Mission Sites, Church Group Time, and  
Night Life.   
 
Contact: Darrin Reynolds or Brenna Luttrell 
Darrin.reynolds@immanuelbaptist.com or 
Brenna.Luttrell@immanuelbaptist.com  
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March 8-11 
 

This has been re-scheduled for  
October 11-14  

during Fall break. 
 

Simply the Best Games of 50 years with  
Dave Shelley 

 
 
 

 
 

Spring Day Camp at 

Immanuel 

 

 

REBUILDING BIBLE CONFERENCE 
 

March 3-5 
 

Wednesday 
6:30 p.m. Service 

 
Special Music:  Charles Billingsley 

 
Speakers: 

 
Kewon Foster; CT Townsend; Jeremy Morton;  

Kevin Hamm; Mac Brunson, Mike Stone 
 

All are welcome to attend this free event! 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

VIRTUAL Get-Together & Connection 
 

March 20 8:30 – 2:30 
 

To register go to 
Tnbaptist.org/wmu 

 
Cost is $35 and you will have access to 

worship services and breakout sessions. If 
you register early you will receive a gift 

box! 
------------- 

Right to Life 40 Days of Prayer begins February 
17 at Carefem in Mt. Juliet. Please go to 
https://www.40daysforlife.com/local-
campaigns/mount-juliet/ to sign up to pray at 
Carefem sometime during the 40 Days. As Christians 
we must fight against this evil that is in our world, 
our country and even here in our own county. 
 

 
 

WMU NEWS 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays from 4:00 – 5:30 
Starts March 2 

 
Study 1, 2, 3 John 

 
It‟s never too late to get started! 

 
Cost: $130 

Seminary Extension Restart 

VBS Training 
Hillcrest Baptist Church 

April 20 
6:30 – 8:30 

 
Destinations… 

We want to help you get ready for VBS. The 
training will look a little different than in the 

past with the focus on the 2021 material. 
 

 
Please join is in 

welcoming  
 

Bro. Jacob Colwell 
 

to 
 

Barton’s Creek 
Baptist Church 

 

https://www.40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/mount-juliet/
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Our Spring semester has begun with a BANG!!!! The Cumberland campus is as busy as I‟ve ever seen it. All 28 teams 
on campus are presently competing. Our BCM ministry is no different! The month of February has been a huge shot 
of encouragement! We kicked off our semester off with a worship night on the first Tuesday of the month. We began 
our „Gospel Above All‟ study and continued it over the next three Tuesday‟s. The students are responding well to 
being together and not separated to different nights. 
 
We have had the great privilege of taking travel snack bags to our Baseball, Basketball, and Cheer Competition 
teams. The teams were very appreciative and shocked that we thought of them. Thank you to the many churches and 
your Women On Mission groups that have assisted in this initiative!! 
 
We also hosted a pancake night on National Pancake day. This is always a hit with our campus! This semester‟s night 
was no different. 
 
The highlight of it all has been the privilege of baptizing two young 
ladies on the morning that Immanuel Baptist hosted BCM day at 
their church. There are many Gospel Centered conversations occurring  
on campus and the Lord is saving souls! 
 
Labor On, 
Darrin Reynolds 
1 Corinthians 15:58 
 
CU BCM Director 

Wilson County Baptist Association  
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
615-444-8820 
www.wcbamissions.com 
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 1st Baptist Mt. Juliet Groundbreaking 


